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Dear Senate Committee on Health Care, 

 

I oppose this Bill moving forward.  The Proposed Amendments to eh A- Engrossed 

HB 3223 deletes line 4 through 27 and deletes the entire page 2.  HB 3223 and 

Amended HB 3223 both undermine to the current system in place which is effective 

in certifying Dental Assistant Candidates in Oregon. Both Bills ultimately hurt dental 

assisting professionals and  the citizens of Oregon.  No more time should be wasted 

pushing this flawed agenda forward.   

 

Loretta Johnson RDH, BSDH, EPDH 

Dental Assisting Faculty 

 


